EXHIBIT 4b

Patricia Schmid

From: Terry Spencer <terry@spencerandcollier.com>
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 11:56 AM

To: Patricia Schmid

Subject: Re: PEMC - Dead Horse Qil LLC

Ms. Schmid,

| apologize for not getting back to you yesterday. | did not have Mr. Spencer's calendar to do so. He is available at any
time on Monday June 10, 2019 to meet with you and the PSC representatives to go over the PEMC Manual
updates/corrections. Please let me know the best time for you and | will get it in Mr. Spencer's calendar.

Melisa
Assistant

On Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 11:01 AM Patricia Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov> wrote:

I Mr. Spencer,

' You were copied on this letter and have already been sent an emailed copy this morning. However, | wanted to send
. this to you with PEMC in the subject line.

. In arecent telephone conversation,, you stated that PEMC was no longer the operator. | have not received an answer
from you in response to my verbal and emailed requests for information about the new operator. 1also have not
received a response from you regarding my email responding to your request for available dates and times to meet
with you.

| Sincerely,

: Trisha Schmid

© Trisha Schmid
- Assistant Attorney General
© 160 East 300 South

P.O. Box 140857




Salt Lake City, UT 84114-0857

(801) 366-0380

. pschmid@agutah.gov

. PRIVACY NOTICE: This email, from the Office of the Utah Attorney General, contains information that may be confidential and/or
 legally privileged. This email is intended only for the use of the person(s) named as intended recipient(s). If you are not the

. intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution of or the taking of any action in reliance on the
- contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, you are hereby instructed to delete it from your
computer system immediately, and to also delete any attachments to this email. The unauthorized disclosure, use or publication of
confidential or privileged information inadvertently transmitted to you may expose you to criminal and/or civil liability.

Terry R. Spencer, Ph.D.

Spencer & Collier, PLLC

140 west 9000 South, Suite 9

Sandy, Utah 84070

Office: (801) 566-1884

Cell: (801) 244-7778

E-mail: terry@spencerandcollier.com

The information contained in this e-mail is legally privileged and CONFIDENTIAL and is intended for the use
of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify us by telephone and delete this message from any and
all locations.




